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Visit Stats
Since reopening the visits to the Neutrino Platform in ~May 2023 we have 
had over 60 different visits, with over 1000 individual visitors, including:


CERN friends, university, and school groups


Collaborators from T2K and DUNE


Film crews, artists, photographers, and youtubers


High School teachers from all around the world


University Presidents & Vice Chancellors


Funding delegations


Even a few Ambassadors





Thank you so much to everyone involved!

And especially:


Filippo, Daniela and Francesco for allowing so many visits into the 
cryostats despite the ongoing work


Antonella and Elena for the help in organising all the big visits


Emanuele for taking over from me


